
Feb. 14, 2023 

Dear ND Senate: 

Please register my support for senate bill 2360. 

I am glad my daughters are grown already, but I am concerned about the 

society that my granddaughters will be growing up in. There are too many 

people whom I used to trust, like librarians and teachers, whom I don’t trust 

as implicitly anymore.  

Many librarians and teachers are still trustworthy, but there are too many 

who are woke and expose children to sexually explicit and inappropriate 

materials, whether in book form or electronically.  They have an agenda, and 

our grandchildren must be protected from it. 

Please, again, pass 2360, so that pornography in every form is kept away from 

our precious next generation. Keep enforcement in this bill, or some rogue 

educators and librarians will keep pushing their dangerous agenda, giving the 

trustworthy teachers and librarians a bad name. 

Sincerely, Marjorie Scotten 


